
      
    

          

 

 
       
 

   
          
 

        

               
                

              
         

United States Department of the Interior 
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 

Washington, DC 20240 

Memorandum 

To: Mark Bathrick 
Director, Office of Aviation Services (OAS) 

From: Scott J. Cameron 
Principal Deputy Assistant Secretary for Policy, Management and Budget 

Subject: Blue small Unmanned Aircraft System (sUAS) Acquisition 

This rescinds AS PMB memorandum of October 10, 2019 to the extent that OAS henceforward 
may arrange for the lease or purchase of approved Blue sUAS systems as described in the 
Secretary’s Memorandum of October 6, 2020. Such leases or purchases must otherwise be in 
accordance with approved Departmental Manuals and Operational Procedures Memoranda. 

https://www.doi.gov/sites/doi.gov/files/uploads/10-10-2019-changes-in-doi-unmanned-aircraft-system-uas-acquisition.pdf

